
Great Barford Primary Academy 
Ducklings, Doves and Robins 

Invite you to their Christmas Production of  
 

There are 2 seats available for each family initially. If there are any surplus seats 
available we will allocate them according to your requests. 

 
We welcome younger siblings to attend the performance but in order to ensure that 
everyone has a seat we politely request that they sit on an adults lap. No pushchairs will 
be allowed in the hall for the performances in order to ensure that exits are kept clear and 
that there is enough space for all of our visitors to sit comfortably.  

 
There will be a buggy park by the front door.   

Please note there is NO PARKING available on site and considerate parking would 

be appreciated. 

Please complete the slip below by Monday 26th November to enable us to allocate 
places. We will not be issuing tickets this year but will be compiling a list of who is 
attending each day and you will receive a email to confirm your seats. Unfortunately if 
you haven’t booked a seat then we can not guarantee a seat will be available. 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 To be returned to the school office by Monday 26th November 
 
Child’s Name : _____________________________Class: _____________________ 
 
 

I would like _____ seats for Wednesday  5th December 
 
I would like _____ seat for Thursday 6h December 
                                                                                                                                

If there are any additional places available. Please can I have _____________________ 
 
 seats for _________________________________(date) 

 
Please note that younger siblings are to sit on laps. 

No pushchairs will be allowed entry to the gym. 

Going on a baby hunt 
 on 

Wednesday 5th December  
Thursday 6th December  

at 9.30pm in the school hall 
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